
September, 2003 
 

Dear Grandview Parents: 
 As we begin our sixth school year at Grandview, the members of the 
GECO/PTCO would like to invite everyone to attend the monthly general meetings.  For 
our parents’ convenience, this year we will be meeting together with GAIT (Grandview 
Accountability & Improvement Team).  Generally we meet on the third Tuesday of each 
month and our meetings are always held in the Lecture Center beginning at 7 p.m.  Those 
who attend the meetings will learn firsthand about upcoming events as well as hear about 
recent student body achievements.  Each month there will be comments by our principal, 
Dr. Harry Bull, followed by a short business meeting.  Occasionally throughout the year 
we will invite speakers to come and address our attendees with current topics that are of 
interest and concern to parents today.   
 This year, the PTCO will be selling (E)Books, a coupon book published by the 
Colorado Education Project.  The coupon book sells for $10.00 of which $7.00 goes 
directly back to Grandview.  The books are filled with coupons for free items.  The books 
were sold during registration and GECO will also be selling them during Back-to-School 
night.  Please help to support our school and buy an (E)Book! 
 Don’t forget to mark Saturday, November 15th on your calendar for our annual 
GECO fundraiser.  Our Fundraiser committee is already hard at work planning a fun-
filled event for the entire Grandview community.  Money raised at the Fundraiser goes 
towards senior scholarships, department grants, our new digital marquee, AfterProm, and 
many other areas.  All we need to make our Fundraiser a huge success is you!     
 At this time, GECO still has an open position available for a Co-Treasurer.  Our 
meetings are lots of fun and joining Grandview’s PTCO is a great way to get involved, 
stay informed, and meet people.  Anyone who is interested should call Sharon Withrow at 
(303)400-6923 or Trina Donovan at (303)699-3424 for further details. 
  Registration went very well again this year thanks to all of our great volunteers.  
All of the PTCO board members would like to thank our wonderful parent volunteers 
who helped out during registration and made the entire process a smooth one. 
 In closing, we would again like to invite all of you to our monthly general 
meetings.  Our meeting dates for the first three months are September 16th, October 21st, 
and November 18th.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Withrow 
Trina Donovan 
GECO/PTCO Co-Presidents 
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